MRS BARRON'’S KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER

Friday, December 13, 2024

READING AND MATH: This week we learned all about the letter
Bb and our “red” words in, put, and bus . Next week we will be
doing our end of the nine week’s assessments in both Reading
and Math so no new skills will be introduced. Please continue to
spend some time each night having your child practice writing the
letters and numbers we have worked on. It’s really helping, let’s
keep it up!

UPCOMING DATES:

*DECEMBER 16-20TH-A DECEMBER TO REMEMBER SPIRIT
WEEK

Monday wear red, Tuesday dress like the Grinch or Santa,
Wednesday-PJ day, Thursday wear white, Friday dress like
your favorite Christmas character

JANUARY 8-STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL
JANUARY 13-REPORT CARDS COME HOME
JANUARY 20-HOLIDAY, NO SCHOOL






